
  

Special Needs Scholarship Program 

The Manitowoc Public School District would like to inform parents and guardians of students 

with disabilities that the State of Wisconsin has established the Special Needs Scholarship 

Program.  The Special Needs Scholarship Program (SNSP) allows a student with a disability, 

who meets certain eligibility requirements, to receive a state-funded scholarship to attend a 

participating private school.  The Special Needs Scholarship Program is governed by Wisconsin 

Statute 115.7915 and Wisconsin Administrative Code Chapter PI 49.  For more information 

about the special needs scholarship program, please visit the Wisconsin Department of Public 

Instruction website at http://dpi.wi.gov/sms/special-needs-scholarship 

 

If you have any additional questions, please contact the MPSD Director of Pupil Services at 

(920) 686-4740. 

 

 

http://dpi.wi.gov/sms/special-needs-scholarship

